NC DOI COMMENTS – Chapter 11

NC doesn’t have any concerns with these chapters, but do suggest for Chapter 11 Appointments, that it be clarified that electronic copy is suitable for notification to the states for Termination for Cause. 
This has been a big question we receive regularly and received much discussion at the SILA conference.

Thank you all for the work you do for this Working Group!

Best Regards,

Elizabeth Parsons  |  Assistant Deputy Commissioner
Agent Services Division
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